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Dear Parents/Carers
I would like to start today by thanking the children for all their hard work and resilience during this difficult time. I know, for many, this weeks announcement from the government was hard to hear and caused upset for children and their families. I would like to assure you that all the teachers are here to help and support throughout the coming months. Whatever decisions we make as a school regarding further pupils returning, I would like to assure you that they will not be made lightly and will have everyone's safety and wellbeing as a priority. I will be discussing plans with the team and contacting parents over the next week. In the meantime, if your circumstances change, please contact the school so that we can support you. Please remember that whilst I will try to place your child with their teacher, this may not be possible due to current restrictions.
I have received confirmation that Mrs Fran Chambers is retiring from our school this month. Fran has supported the children during their lunchtimes for many years and is a hardworking, valued member of the team. Please join me in thanking Fran for all her support and wishing her a long and happy retirement.
Finally, I would like to remind you to keep checking the class blogs where you can see a lot of fabulous learning and ideas being shared. Thank you to the fabulous teaching team and parents for all their support and keeping learning fun!
Mrs Eastbrook 
Prayer
Dear God
Where there is hatred, bring love. Where there is unrest, bring peace. Where there is sadness, bring joy.
Amen
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